

NEWSLETTER @ bendigocameraclub.org.au

Newsletter-4th October 2016

President: Graeme Harvey 54467983 Secretary: Val Densworth 54461251 Treasurer: Anne Harvey 54467983 **Competition :** Garry Paterson & Esther Andrews. Garry Tel: 54395423

Focus Editor: Boyd Robertson 54469103 Focus Articles: bovdmace@tpg.com.au Web: www.bendigocameraclub.org.au

- 1. <u>Judging Night 11th October</u>. The Topic is Balloons.
- 2. Activity Night the 18th October: Phil Beer has a photojournalism presentation for our members. This is a topic that is always overlooked. A big thanks to Phil for his efforts of enlightenment.

3. CLUB OVERNIGHT OUTING:

Our overnight excursion and photo shoot to Swanhill is definitely on this weekend. At present there will be 13 attending. Lets hope the weather is kind to us. Dinner is booked in for 6:30 on Saturday night the 8th at the Murray Downs Country Club.

4. The QUAD Competition is on Saturday Night the 22nd of October starting at 7:00 pm The Venue: The Salvation Army Hall in Wills Street.

5. END OF YEAR COMPETITION ENTRIES NEEDED (Please Read Carefully)

Entries will consist of 5 Prints & 5 Digital Images that have been judged within this year's competitions. All **print entries** must be handed in no later than the 25th October.

The competition sectretaries will be on hand at the clubrooms on Tuesday the 25th to except your 5 prints.

Entries submitted on the Web will go into the special End Of Year Section the same way you have been submitting your entries throughout the year.

- 6. The Trophy holders must return their trophies also by the 25th of Oct.
- 7. Muckleford Tractor Pull and Festival is on the 23rd of October. Its is envisaged that Goldfield's Image Makers(Maryborough Camera Club) may like to join us in a combined shoot at this venue. I am still waiting for confirmation from Ron Gale about this venture.

The brochure is already on our Web Site. Its not just about tractors ladies!